## The Mark Levin Show

:30 Copy

Advertiser: Electronic Payment Coalition

Updated HOMR Script for Electronic Payments Coalition (EPC) Sponsorship – March 2024O

Millions of Americans earn and use credit card rewards.

Corporate mega-stores want to take those rewards away.

Rewards we use on groceries and school supplies.

The cash back to save on gas and grow our small businesses.

And travel miles we use to make memories.

The Durbin-Marshall Credit Card Bill would eliminate credit card rewards.

No more travel miles. No more cash back.

When lawmakers help corporate mega-stores line their pockets, American families pay for

it. Tell your Senator to OPPOSE the Durbin-Marshall Credit Card Bill.

Visit Hands Off My Rewards dot com to take action today!

Paid for by the Electronic Payments Coalition.

The Mark Levin Show: Radio and Podcast Voiced Reads

Length: 60 spots

Advertiser: Electronic Payments Coalitions (EPC) March 2024

In today's digital age, where cyber threats loom larger than ever, safeguarding your personal information is paramount.

So why is Congress considering a law that could put YOUR credit card data at greater risk of being hacked and exposed to foreign networks?

The Durbin-Marshall Credit Card Bill could jeopardize your financial data, making it more susceptible to cyber intrusions.

This controversial bill proposes a shift in billions of dollars worth of consumer transactions to payment networks that lack the robust security measures consumers rely on.

Who could possibly want that?

The answer – corporate megastores seeking to inflate their multi-billion-dollar profit margins.

Imagine a world where your credit card details—your hard-earned money—is easily hacked and funneled into foreign networks. The Durbin-Marshall Credit Card Bill will undermine our safe and convenient payments system, prioritizing corporate greed over YOUR data security.

It's time to take a stand.

Visit ElectronicPaymentsCoalition.org and make your voice heard.

Protect your right to secure transactions. Tell your Senators to oppose the Durbin-Marshall Credit Card Bill. Your payment security should not be up for negotiation.

Paid for by the Electronic Payments Coalition.